

THE HON BILL SHORTEN MP MINISTER FOR EMPLOYMENT AND WORKPLACE RELATIONS MINISTER FOR FINANCIAL SERVICES AND SUPERANNUATION

Mr Theo Marinis Marinis Financial Services 67 Kensington Road NORWOOD SA 5067

2 0 SEP 2012

Dear Mr Marinis

Thank you for your letter of 17 August 2012 concerning excess contributions tax.

I appreciate the time you have taken to write to the Government on this matter. The Government welcomes the views of the public in relation to issues of public policy and values the interest that the public takes in these issues.

Once again, thank you for taking the time to write to me about this issue.

Yours sincerely

BILL SHORTEN